
Royal Montrose Mercantile
Winter Opening Hours - Clubhouse

Due to the darker nights and quiet periods within the clubhouse, the Board
have reviewed the Winter Opening Hours for period 1st November to 28th
February 2026 - these will be reviewed again in February 2026.

Please pay attention to Closing times for Bar on Mondays and Wednesdays -
these are not subject to numbers in club but will close at these times with no
exceptions (unless for prebooked groups or funerals), 15 mins will be allowed
to drink up.

Catering will remain open on Mondays from 9-2pm, but will be monitored and
if its not viable then we will close catering on Mondays, unless we have
requests for catering.

Catering will finish slightly earlier during the early part of the week, but we
have kept our opening hours for catering to 7pm Friday, Saturday and
Sunday.

See attached Hours Notice which will be put up in the Clubhouse
We trust you understand the reasoning behind this and appreciate your
support as we need to keep the clubhouse economically viable during the
quieter months.


